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Passed to the Grand Lodge Above

January 2006
W. Bro. B.G. (Barney) Turner

Doric Lodge No. 455

Bro. Frank McCuaig
A long time resident of Capreol

Albert Lodge No. 30
Shelburne N.S.

WE CHERISH THEIR MEMORY
IN OUR HEARTS
Sick & Visiting

R.W. Bro. Don Belfry – Had his surgery
but is very ill and in hospital at this time.

Bro. Harvey McKinney – Recovering from
an automobile accident.

We wish them well and pray for a
speedy recovery

Doric Lodge No. 455

R.W. Bro. William C. MacDougall
During the regular meeting on January 10th

2006 – R.W. Bro. Bill MacDougall was
presented with his 25 year bar as First Prinicpal
by the Officers of Espanola Chapter.
W. Bro. Mervin Lees, District Committee on
Masonic Education then gave the brethren
some interactive work from the Grand Lodge
Nights at the Round Table Program.

From the District Deputy
Brethren:  The second half of our
Masonic Year promises to be an
extremely busy and exiting one for our
District. Work has commenced on the
District Project that will bring Prostate
Cancer awareness sessions to Sudbury
and Little Current in April. The
Sudbury-Manitoulin District Freemasons
will partner with the Canadian Cancer
Society to once again bring this
important message to our communities.
(See next month for more information)
The New Year also brings Lodge
Installations around our District.  Please
make every effort to attend the
Installations and support the new
officers.  Their commitment to the
Lodge and the Craft enables each of us
to enjoy the many privileges
Freemasonry offers. I look forward to
seeing you around the District.
Fraternally yours,
A.T. Burns
D.D.G.M.
atburns@sympatico.ca

Bethel Lodge Installation
January 13th 2006

Congratulations  and best wishes are
extended to W. Bro. David Carscallen and
the newly invested Lodge Officers.

W. BRO. D. CARSCALLEN AND NEW OFFICERS FOR 2006

Bethel Lodge served a hearty dinner prior to
the meeting with good fellowship enjoyed by
those who attended.

Friendship Lodge Installation
February 4th 2006

Congratulations  and best wishes are
extended to W. Bro. Oliver Koski and the
newly invested Lodge Officers.

W. BRO. O. KOSKI AND NEW OFFICERS FOR 2006

Friendship Lodge held their 29th annual
Ladies Night dinner and dance following the
Installation which was the usual sell-out.
Family and friends enjoyed an excellent meal
and were able to tour the Lodge Room during
the evening.

During the regular February meeting
members of Nickel Lodge No. 427
congratulated two special Masons who
will be celebrating their 90th birthday
this year.

Bro. M. Mulloy – W. Bro. R. Luoma – V.W. Bro. J. Gilpin

Congratulations to V. W. Bro. John
Gilpin and Bro. Michael Mulloy may
you enjoy many more years in Lodge.

D.D.G.M. OFFICIAL VISIT
Feb. 21/06 – Algonquin Lodge No. 536
Mar. 1/06 – Nickel Lodge No. 427

Don’t
Forget
Your

Lady on
Feb. 14th
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JAVA GUILD AT BELROCK
EVERY TUESDAY

COME FOR COFFEE  STAY
FOR LUNCH

Algoma East District
Did you know that Elliot Lake Lodge No.
698 has restarted their Breakfast at the
Lodge, each Saturday morning from 8:00 am
to 10:00 am. Breakfast includes Juice, Bacon,
Sausage, 2 Eggs and home fries, toast and
coffee for $3.00.

LODGE OF INSTRUCTION
Elliot Lake Lodge No. 698  will be hosting
the Algoma East District Lodge of
Instruction at 10:00 a.m. Saturday February
25th 2006.  Come early and enjoy breakfast
with the Brethren before the meeting.

The Family of
Freemasonry

in Ontario is for YOU!

Espanola Lodge No. 527
A few spots still remain for the Espanola
Funspiel on February 18th 2006.

Masons their spouses and friends are
invited to a fun filled family day of curling.
Great food and prizes are included. Contact
W. Bro. Gord Fraser, R.W. Bro. Mulack or
your Lodge Secretary for entry forms soon.

York Rite Installations
January 19th 2006 – Tuscan Chaper # 95
Royal Arch Masons.  Congratulations to
Ex. Companion Paavo E. Luikko on his
Installation as 1st Principal and to the
Officers.

2nd Principal – E – David A. Salter
1st Principal – E - Paavo E. Liukko
3rd Principal – E – Wah F. Chung

January 26th 2006 – Mavar Preceptory #
65. Congratulations to Em. Sr. Kt. Henry
Handsley on his Installation as Preciding
Preceptor and to the Officers.

Em. Sr. Kt. Henry Handsley and 2006 Officers

January 28th 2006 – Alpha Council # 23
Royal and Select Masters.
Congratulations to T. Ill. Master Allan P.
Sweetman on his Installation as
Preciding Officer.

T. Ill Master Allan Sweetman and 2006 Officers

Sudbury Shrine Club Installation
On January 20th 2006 the Sudbury Shrine Club
Installed their new Officers for the year.
Congratulations to Noble Robert Dixon on
being installed Club President.

Noble Bob  being Fezzed by Lady Betty-Anne

Shriners Caring for Children

Ill. Sir Roger Lippert presenting cheque to Hospital Rep.
During the installation ceremonies on January
20th 2006 the Potentate of Rameses Shrine
Temple presented a cheque for $37,000 to
Sudbury Regional Hospital Children’s Centre
to help pay the cost of Botox treatments for
children with Spina Bifida.  The Botox
injection stop muscle spasms common in this
illness thus enabling the patient’s muscle to
develop.

York Rite & Eastern Star

February 16th2006 the York Rite and
the Order of the Eastern Star will be
hosting a joint Open House at the
Belrock Masonic Centre.  Masons and
their female relatives are invited to
attend and learn more about Royal
Arch Masonry, Cryptic Masonry,
Chivalric Masonry and the Order of the
Eastern Star.  Dinner at 6:00 pm –
Program at 7:00 pm.
Contact G. McEwen 966-0166, J.
Thomson 566-8508, S. Walsh 692-
5409 for more information or to let
them know you will be attending.

Don t Miss This!


